
 

 

Visit Baton Rouge 
Notice of FY 2020 Budget Preparation and Public Hearing 

December 2, 2019 

The proposed FY 2020 budget of Visit Baton Rouge, a political subdivision of the State of 
Louisiana (“VBR”), will be available for public inspection between the hours of 8:00 am and 5:00 
pm beginning December 2, 2019 at the VBR office located at 359 Third Street, Baton Rouge, LA 
70801.  A public hearing on the proposed FY 2020 Budget shall be held by the Board of 
Directors of VBR at its regularly scheduled meeting beginning at 12:00 pm on December 12, 
2019 at the VBR office located at 359 Third Street, Baton Rouge, LA   70801. 


